
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Annual report for Atworth Parish Council AGM Wednesday 18th March 2009 
 
 

Reported crimes for year April 2008 to March 18th 2009. 
 
June 2008 Teenager with a knife.     
Due to lack of evidence and no statements no further action was taken. 
 
July 2008 Report of puppies stolen from Farm. 
After a short period of time a member of the public found a puppy in the road and it was 
concluded that they had wondered off.  No crime 
 
October 2008 Vehicle reported stolen. 
It was found that the vehicle had been left unattended in a lay by for some time and the 
police had removed it.    No crime. 
 
November 2008 Minor Fire damage at Youth Club 
Due to lack of evidence and no CCTV or witnesses this went undetected. 
 
March 2009 Youth with a penknife 
Enquiries were made and the youth was identified. The parents were advised and steps 
have been taken to ensure that there is no reoccurrence. 
 
There were a couple of domestic crimes reported but these would have no impact on the 
public at large. 
 
Apart from the above there were some minor logs put on for vehicles stuck in the floods 
and pigs and sheep in roads. 
There was an incident of fly tipping in Great Chalfield in October and having worked 
alongside the enforcement officers a male will be appearing in court on April 6th charged 
with this offence. 
 
Finally I would like to remind you that there are Drop-In Surgeries on the fourth Tuesday of 
each month at 12:30pm at the Independent Church and every fourth Thursday at 11:00am 
at Neston Farm Shop. 
If the times are inconvenient then please make use of the Post Box situated in The Bear 
Garage on Bath Road. 
 
You can also contact me by telephone on 0845 408 7000 ext.728817/8 
Email maggie.ledbury@wiltshire.pnn.police.uk 
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